
Calendar of Events:  see the website at www. algonaefree. org 

 

Missionaries & Affiliations 

Tim & Nicole Fox, Central and National District Offices, KJYL Radio, 
Dahlin’s - Minnesota, PACE Kenya, Hidden Acres Camp, Warren’s - Mexico, 
Voice of the Martyrs, Payton’s, Samaritan’s Purse, Al and Edie Lewis 

College Students 

Sophia Kaduce, Craig Kohlhaas, Stacy Miller, Satchel Cederwall, Morgan 
Schonert, McKinnley Long, Austin Siegrist, Anthony Siegrist, Lydia Ru-

dolph, Gavyn Gronbach, Zion Washington 

Those Serving Our Country 

*Dean Whitford -Jones’s brother-in-law   *Nathan Parker-LeRoy’s relative 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 
  
 April  
3 - McQueen 
4 - Betsy Barglof 
6 - Kohlhaas 
11 - Serik Cederwall 
13 - Zariah Youngren 
14 - Adam Schonert 
 

Volunteers 
This Week, Apr 1 
Greeters:  Isaac Schonert & Dinae Menneke 
Nursery:  Rachel & Lainey Venteicher 
Worship Team:  Mike, Caleb H, Leah, Kris, Kaitlynn, Isaac, Adam, Jim 
 
Next Week, Apr 8 
Greeters:  Van & Glenda VanHaaften 
Nursery:  Kaitlynn Cederwall & Payton Cederwall 
Worship Team:  Mike, Dave, Lisa, Kris, Kaitlynn, Isaac, Dave, Satchel 

Elders 

Dave Siegrist - (641) 425-8516 
Brian Jones - (641) 425-9057 

Mike Mawdsley - (515) 341-9436 

Sunday, April 1, 2018 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matthew 28:1-10 

Colossians 2:1-5 

2205 Hwy 169 North • Algona, IA 50511 

515-295-7101 • www.algonaefree.org 

Pastor Brock Youngren - brock.youngren@gmail.com 

Susan Hommez, Ministry Assistant - aefcoffice@gmail.com 

Diane Jones, Treasurer - algonaefctreas@gmail.com 

Algona Evangelical Free Church 



Announcements & Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Night 

Wednesday Night 

6:30 pm 

At Mike & Cindy Mawdsley’s House 

205 S. Ridgley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walleye Opener ~ May 4 & 5 

Graduation Sunday ~ May 20 

Camping Weekend ~ Jun 22-24 

Wittkopf Picnic ~ Jun 30 

Semi Annual Meeting ~ Jul 15 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Outreach Testimony Project 

 

If you are ready to share your  

testimony, please let the  

office know. 

 

Al’s testimony is posted on  

our website along with  

more information. 

 

 

We will have a Celebration of Baptism  

Sunday, April 22 

 

If you would like to be baptized, please contact                                                 
Pastor Brock or the church office. 


